
Heswall Primary Spring Survey 2018 

This survey was conducted on three successive parents’ meeting evenings.  It was also 

on the school website and emailed directly to those parents that have provided us with 

their email addresses.  Parents were able to answer the questions anonymously, 

revealing only the class that their child is in.  We are pleased that the response has once 

again been extremely positive. 

There was a broad range of responses from parents of  children in most classes.  

 

Reception parents were the best at filling out the survey this time! 

 

 

Approximately 93% of parents stated that their child feels safe in school. 

 



 

A large majority of approximately 91% of parents stated that they felt their child was making good 

progress.   

 

 

An overwhelming majority of 94% of parents feel that their child is taught well in this school. 

 

A large majority of 90% of parents feel that there is a good standard of behaviour in this school. 



 

A large majority of 89% of parents feel that the school is improving. 

 

A large majority of 89.2% of parents feel welcome in the school.  

 

A large majority of 96% of parents would recommend this school to other parents. 



 

A large majority of 91% of parents think that one of the school’s strengths is the way we nurture 

children. 

 

 

Most parents regularly look at the website.  43.5% visit it at least once a week.  A small minority of 

2.2% have never visited the school website. 

 

 

 

 



 

A majority of 91% parents would like to receive newsletter by e-mail or text message. 

 

 

25% of the parents surveyed have never looked at the school’s Twitter feed although approximately 

57% of the parents have visited at some stage. 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A large majority of 91.3% of parents feel that the school communicates effectively with parents. 



 

 

Maths was the winner in terms of what our parents feel  is their child’s favourite subject for the 

second year in a row! 

 

A majority of 79% believe the school offers a good selection of extra curricular activities. 

 

 

 

 

 



97% of parents value the school’s enrichment activities. 

 

 

95% of our parents are pleased to be able to say that their child goes to 

Heswall Primary. 

 



 

96.4% of parents would support a peanut ban in the case of a severe and life threatening allergy.  

There are less responses as this question was added after the beginning of the survey. 

 

 

 

 

71.7% of parents would like to keep sports day as it currently is.  We recognise that 28% of the 

parents that completed the survey would like it run differently. 

 

Thank you to everyone who completed the survey.  We will use this information to drive 

forward future school improvement. 


